

## UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN

## Office of the University Registrar

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 \* P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 \* email: our@upd.edu.ph

25 October 2017

Memorandum No. MTTP 2017-07

To: ALL CONCERNED STUDENTS

Through: College Secretaries, Graduate School Coordinators & Department Chairs

From:

MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, PhD

University Registrar

Subject: Dropping of Subject/s

Please be reminded that the Deadline for Dropping of Subjects for First Semester 2017-2018 will be on 14 November 2017, Tuesday. In this regard, a student whose appeal for financial assistance is still pending may drop manually using the Dropping Slip Form available at the Office of the University Registrar-Registration and Clearance Section.

For your information.

cc: College Deans